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Reception 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
Thursday 29th June – Trip to Sealife 
Centre 
 

Year 1 

Tuesday 21st February – Gressenhall 
Farm and Workshop Trip 
 
Disco: Friday 10th February - KS1 
3.30pm - 4.30pm, 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 
 
Thursday 9th February – Viking Day 

Disco: Friday 10th February – 
KS2 5.30pm - 7.00pm 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Friday 24th February Trip to Cirque 
Du Soleil at the Royal Albert Hall 
London – email sent for consent £10 
to pay on WISEPAY by Wednesday 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 

 

Year 4  
 
 
Thurs 9th Feb: Morocco Day (no 

cost)  

Disco: Friday 10th February – 
KS2 5.30pm - 7.00pm 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
Tues 21st March: Pilgrimage to 

Walsingham (£14.20) 

 
 
 
 

Year 5 
 
Tuesday 7th February 5W Dance 
Show (depart 12.45 pm) 
 
Disco: Friday 10th February – 
KS2 5.30pm - 7.00pm 
 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Cross Country Horsford Junior 
Friday 24th February 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
 
Wednesday 29th March 10.30  
Theatre Royal Trip Unexpected 
Twist 

Year 6 
  
Disco: Friday 10th February – 
KS2 5.30pm - 7.00pm 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Cross Country Horsford Junior 
Friday 24th February 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
 
 
 

ALL  
Disco: Friday 10th February - KS1 
3.30pm - 4.30pm, KS2 5.30pm - 
7.00pm 
Friday 10th February – last day of this 
half term  
Monday 20th February – back to 
school 
Wednesday 22nd February ASH 
WEDNESDAY Mass 
 
Table Top Tuesday: Tuesday 7th 
March 3.30pm - 4.30pm (set up of 
stalls on the playground will start at 
2.30pm and be completed by 
3.00pm) 
 
Wednesday 8th March  Big Lent 
Walk for CAFOD 
 
Easter Tombola - Tues 28th & Wed 

29th March  

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
Theatre Royal 27th April 2023 2pm  
(optional and pre-booked) 
 

New Reception Intake Parents 
Welcome Evening Monday 15th 
May at 5.30pm  
 
New Intake Children drop in 
Monday 12th June and Thursday 

Year 2 

Disco: Friday 10th February - KS1 
3.30pm - 4.30pm, 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

CAFOD’S BIG LENT WALK 

We are joining CAFOD's Big Lent 
Walk!  
Our school community will join 
thousands of others to help fight 
extreme poverty. Certainly KS2 
will be walking around Eaton 
Park.  KS1 and Reception 
teachers will advise where they 
will be walking closer to the 
time, 
We will be walking on 
Wednesday 8th March 2023 and 
any donations you can make 
then would be great. 

CAFOD is an international 
development charity and the 
official aid agency of the 
Catholic Church in England and 
Wales.  
This is covered over a local visit 
consent form so advise your 
class teacher if would prefer 
your child not to participate in 
this. 

 
 

 Parents Evenings – in person 
 
These will be after half term – Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd February.  Timeslots 

were available for bookings last Friday.  If you will find it hard to attend in person, email 

your child’s teacher directly and for a few of the parents, they may be able to fix up a 

zoom meeting. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 meetings will be held in the classrooms.   KS2 children’s 

meetings will be held in the school hall.  Parents can visit the classrooms before or after 

the meeting to look at their child’s books and learning environment.  

 

 

 
 



 

                                     CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY   
                                                         
 
1LP  Finley for trying hard with his writing this week. 
1L  Nathan for doing his best in writing by reading back what he has written. 
2H Panashe for trying especially hard in her reading comprehension this week and 
remembering to check the text for important details. 
Sophie for setting a great example for listening carefully in all of her lessons and being able 
to work independently as a result. 
2J  Elio  for working so hard to produce lovely writing – both handwriting and content. 
Sofia for her determination to make her writing even better. 
3J:  Guy has been trying exceptionally hard with his handwriting all week and it is looking 
fantastic! Well done for persevering Guy! 
3B Emilia: Emilia showed excellent resilience during our reading lessons this week. Superb 
work!  
4HD:  Grace and Chloe are stars this week for their wonderful descriptive texts in English 
about 'Stepping through the wardrobe'.  They used precise adjectives and used effective 
techniques that we had learnt in class.  
4M Clare - for her very careful work in Art. It is producing beautiful results! 
Hariel - for his mindfulness during our tests. Well done Hariel and excellent focus. 
5B Tabby – for a beautifully presented and well-designed Topic leaflet. 
6W: Noah for creating a super piece of art.  
Guinevere for always completing her homework on time and to a high standard.  
6M:  Sana for always working hard to produce her best work and being polite.  
 

 

 
 

                       
 

MISSING SCOOTER 

This scooter was in our school bike shed but disappeared.  It 
may have been taken home by mistake.  Please let the office 
know if you are aware of its location. 

 
More About Me... whole school display board. A reminder! 

Following on from the All About Me books, please send in a 
photo or example of something your child has done outside 
school ASAP, if you would like them to be included in this.  
No personal success is too small - we would love to have 
something to celebrate for every St Francis child!  
 

PREMIER SPORTS ARE OFFERING A FOOTBALL CLUB ON 
MONDAYS AFTER SCHOOL AND A GYMNASTIC CLUB ON 
WEDNESDAYS – details on how to book were sent via the 
Jigsaw App    The Gymnastics Club will start on the second 
week back as the hall is being used for parents evening on 
the first Wednesday. 
 
A list of all other clubs offered after half term will be sent out 
next week. 

 

FOOD BANK – REQUEST  

We have run out of food in our School Food Bank.  If you 

have anything you can offer, please bring it to the office. 

Thank you  

 

YOUNG INTERPRETERS  

We are very pleased to announce that after 4 weeks of training, we now have 10 year 5 
children who have become our Young Interpreters. These children have been selected due to 
their fluency in an additional language or have a sense of empathy and will be able to interact 
with any new parents or children who join our school and have limited English skills. They will 
also work alongside any children currently in our school who have limited English skills and 
may need a friendly face at lunchtimes to play with.  

 

 


